OIDT

Integrated Device Technology, Inc.
6024 Silver Creek Valley Road
San Jose, CA 95138

PRODUCT DISCONTINUANCE NOTICE# CQ-17-04 (R1)-Al (Addendum)
ISSUE DATE: March 15,2018

LAST BUY DATE: February 25, 2018

LAST SHIP DATE: August 25, 2018

This notice is to advise that the following part# are being removed from the PDN notice, CQ-17-04 (R1),
published in November 30, 2017.

Part# removed from PDN

9FGL1216AGLF
9FGL1216AGLFT

REASON FOR DISCONTINUANCE:

The sales activity has declined to a level that warrants the discontinuance of these
products. Some of these devices may have an alternate standard device or a
suggested functional replacement.

Attached is a list of affected parts with any potential drop in replacement parts or suggested
functional replacement parts.

Customers should contact IDT within 90 days of receipt of this notification if they have any
additional questions or concerns related to this Product Discontinuance Notice. You may contact
your local IDT Sales office listed on our web site at www.IDT.com or the marketing contact listed
below:

Victor Abarca
408-284-6578

MMT victor.abarca@idt.com

NET clocks@idt.com

Final orders may be submitted at any time prior to the last buy date indicated above.
All orders shall be subject to acceptance per IDT standard terms and conditions.



